
SELECTMEN MEETING MINUTES 

May 28, 1991 


Regular meeting of the waterboro Board of Selectmen. 

PRESENT: Chm. Robert C. Fay, Dennis G. Abbott, John C. Monteith. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

A request for use of Friendship Park has been made by Shellie Newton 
for a wedding reception on July 13th. The Board approved the usage of 
Friendship Park. 

DWAYNE MORIN: Dwayne went over some accounts with the Board. The 
stump dump account is overdrawn by $123. The Board reviewed the 
account and approved to use the white goods account for some of the 
bills. Dwayne also presented a chart for the Selectmen for Town 
Meeting. The Board signed the contract between the Town and the 
Sheriff's Dept. SAD #57 has called and would like a recycling 
container at the school next year. The Board asked Dwayne to have 
Nettie John com in to talk to them about it. Dwayne also updated the 
Board on the Rose Lowe property. M & H Logging has demobilized and 
will cost the Town $7,000. to come back in Town. They will be back to 
patch the roads. Dwayne also informed the Board that he has received 
the paperwork from the State on the road in front of Brunetti's 
Restaurant. The Board questions why it is being done, the rest of the 
road was bought for one dollar, no gain for the Town, it gives the 
land to the restaurant. The owners of the restaurant has stated that 
they will give the Town a perpetual easement. The Board suggests 
having the Town Attorney review and make suggestions. Board has 
concerns if the Town discontinues it and then turn it over to the 
Restaurant, what happens if they don't pave it and people can't get to 
the boat ramp. Chm. Fay suggests making it a Town road and giving the 
restaurant an easement. Dwayne showed the Board samples of rugs for 
the foyer both in the Town Hall and the office area. Board approved 
the purchase of the rugs for both foyers. 

VAN FOGLIO: Van came in to discuss the Raymond Chappel problem. He 
has not answered the letter that was sent to him concerning junk cars. 
The Board told Van to contact the Town Attorney and have them handle 
it. 

Board signed the warrant for payment of bills and payroll. 




